
P. O. Box 3202
Corpus Christi, Texas 78463
June 26, 1990

Ms. Martha Oberle
168 Peplar
Elmhurst, Illinois 60126

Dear Martha:

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation concerning
phetereproductien of one ef your works currently housed at the
offices of Dr. Hector Garcia, Corpus Christi, Texas.

The charge for phetographing the artworK will be $150.00 plus
sales tax. An 8 x 10 color print will cost an additional $16.00
plus tax.

I will be making the photographs the week of July 2nd and will
send them to you as soon as possible. I will include an invoice
with the photographs and neggtives.

Sincerely yours,

»#149 44
Ronald D. Randolf
Telephone (512)992-1826


